
25th September 2020 

We have had another busy week in Ruby Class!    

In English, the children have been learning about different sentence types: questions, 
statements, commands and exclamation sentences.  They have written questions to ask 
Mowgli about the jungle and questions to find out about elephants.  

 

 

 

 

 

We have continued our learning in place value (maths), by applying our skills to problem 
solving and reasoning questions. The children have also been developing their skills in mental 
maths, using Top Marks.  

In art, we used different art techniques: printing and rubbing. In music, our focus has 
continued with beat and tempo.  In computing, we have finished creating the pictures for our 
comic strips and next week hope to type up our the sentences to match each picture.  PE 
(dance), we built on our skills from last week to create a cat dance. In RE, we have thought 
about what a Good Samaritan is and how we might care for others.   

 

 

   

 

 

 

In PSHE, we discussed worries and fears.  We explored how we can try to overcome any 
worries and fears, and who we can talk to should we have any concerns.   

For your information 

Virtual Scooter Training – 14th October, more information to follow. 

COVID – should your child be off school whilst awaiting a test for COVID and require home 
learning, please use Bug Club, Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars.  They can also 
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complete any outstanding home learning; carry out research linked to an area of our project 
(The Jungle) and practise spelling the Year 1 and 2 spelling words on Google Classroom.    

PE will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child is 
wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.             


